
From: Karen Britton [email address deleted] 
Subject: Re: Proposed Main Modifications to the Canterbury District Local 
Plan February 2017 - Google Drive 

Date: 19 April 2017 at 16:57:58 BST 

To: Paul Ferguson [email address deleted] 
Cc: [two email addresses deleted] 
 

Dear Mr Ferguson 
 
I can clarify that I advised the Neighbourhood Plan Group that if they wished to, as 
part of the Local Plan Main Modifications consultation, they could highlight as part of 
their representations to the Inspector that the Neighbourhood Plan Group has a site 
before them that they are currently considering for allocation within the 
Neighbourhood Plan that currently lies within the Green Gap allocated in the Local 
Plan.  
 
Note: Should this site come forward at present it obviously lies within the Green Gap 
which would mean it would not be in conformity with the Local Plan. 
 
If you have any further queries on this issue, please call me 
 
Karen Britton 

Planning Policy and Heritage Manager 

Canterbury City Council 
Tel: 01227 862196 
www.canterbury.gov.uk 
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